From: annnmiles

To: Roberts, Ali
Subject: Proposed Diversion of Purton 104
Sent: 16/07/2025 15:34:11

Dear Ali,
I am writing to object to the proposal to divert Purton 104 right of way.

At the time of purchase the owner was fully aware that this ancient right of way went along the side of the property.
The owner made a decision to extend the garden and would be aware that the RoW would be included in the new garden.
The owner has removed a significant number of Trees and hedgerow from Mud Lane. Therfore,by their own doing,has

made the property more visible.
The alleged activities at The Camp cannot be solely linked to Purt 104 as many RoW,including the permissive path,lead to

this area.
As aregular walker in this area I have never witnessed any anti social behaviour.
I have been put off using Purt 104 due to its poor maintenance and this should not be a reason to divert the route.

Regards

Ann Miles

Sent from my Galaxy



